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I strongly  object to reducing the minimum distance  from 5.2 metres to 2.1.
The property involved is adjacent to my home (  2911 Ferry Ave)  in Asher PLace
SENIOR COMPLEX.
If you allow this reduction it will have a detrimental effect  on the health of  all of us residents.
I am sure the current  requirement of 5.2metres  was established with the health of people in
mind.   The BC TENANCY ACT   only allows smoking at 6 metres from doors and windows.
Therefore  I request  that the current space of  5.2 metres stand. This will limit the amount of
exhaust pollution 
from the proposed parking lot.   Thank you for your consideration
Lyla Mahon.     
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